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Public Hearing to receive public input on the Recommended FY22-28 Capital Improvements Plan
(CIP).

The Recommended FY22-28 (CIP) was presented to the Board of Commissioners on November 2,
2020.

This public input session is intended to let commissioners obtain public input on the CIP before
discussing it.
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